
LEGAL NOTICE 

Please take notice that the Canajoharie Town Council, intending to pursue 
overriding the New York State tax levy limit of 2% established in General 
Municipal Law 3-c, will hold a public hearing on the matter at the Canajoharie 
Town office building on August 10, 2017 at 7:30 PM. At this time, all persons 
will be heard for, or against, the proposed local law. 

By order of the Town Board, 
Laurie M. Vroman 
Canajoharie Town Clerk 
July 13, 2017 


